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David Legaz                                                     Liz Trego   
     Chair Vice Chair 

 

We got interactive with our Safety Forum on Friday. Master Eugene Refino of RISEN 
Taekwondo gave a hands-on demonstration of tips and ways to get out of “sticky” 
REALTOR situations. An energetic and active group took part in this demonstration, 
pairing up and going through all the tips and tools to avoid conflict and what to do if 
situations become unavoidable. The interaction was vibrant and well received by the 
audience. A recording of this session will be available on nysar.com in the weeks ahead. 
 
With no other business to discuss, the meeting was adjourned. 

 


